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This Week’s Class 
Heroes: 

Reception Rangers:  

Lewis & Ryan F 

Shooting Stars:  

Louisa 

Racing Rockets:  

Lola 

Skyflyers:  

Konnor  

Incredibles:  

Amelia 

Explorers:  

Alfie B 

Red Arrows: 

Finn T 

 

Well done to you all. 

 

This Week’s Attendance: 

Reception Rangers (1A):   100% 

Reception Rangers (1B):  95.7% 

Shooting Stars:    97.9% 

Racing Rockets:    96.6% 

Skyflyers:      93.2% 

Incredibles:     94.4% 

Explorers:      97.7% 

Red Arrows:     99.2% 

Head Teachers Note: 
Hi All, 

Firstly, I hope you have had chance to read the letter your child/children 

has brought home today with regards us expanding our Early Years Provision.  

Please also see the flyer attached to this newsletter. 

It has been the turn of our KS1 pupils to go on their Educational visit to 

West Midlands Safari Park this week and what a super time they have had! 

Staff tell me it’s one of the best trips they have been on.  We really do 

appreciate the support you give to the school for such outings and the 

children really do get so much out of them. 

As we approach the Easter break, we look forward to the children and 

yourselves making the most of the Easter events taking place next week.  

We have had lots of chocolate in for the Easter raffle today.  Thank you so 

much for all of your contributions, now you just need to remember to send 

the children with raffle ticket money and hopefully they will win a prize in 

return! 

Good luck! 

Julie Bratt 

 
 

Tuesday 9th April: 

Attingham Park Trip 

(Reception Rangers). 

 

Wednesday 10th April: 

Deadline for Easter Eggs (for 

Decorating Egg Competition).  

Incredibles class Assembly. 

 

Thursday 11th April: 

Easter Bingo (starts at 

5.15pm in the KS2 Hall). 

 

Friday 12th April: 

Easter Bonnet Parade. 

 

Friday 12th April: 

Break up for Easter. 

 

Monday 29th April: 

Return to school 

 

Easter Egg Bingo 

This annual event takes 

place on Thursday 11th April 

at 5:15pm in KS2 hall. 

If you wish to attend please 

send your reply slip in by 

Monday morning so that we can assess numbers 

for catering and know how many bingo books to 

purchase.  Thank you. 

 



 

 
 

 

 

  

Meals cost £2.30 per 

day for children in 

Nursery and KS2 

(Years 3 to 6).  KS1 

(Reception, Y1 & Y2) 

are free. 

Menu w/c 8th April  

Marvellous Monday 

Sausage Roll / Cheese & Onion Slice 

Tasty Tuesday 

Fish Finger Wrap / Cheese & Tomato Taco 

Wicked Wednesday 

Roast Chicken / Quorn Fillet 

Thrilling Thursday 

Beef Meatballs in Tomato Sauce / Cheese & 

Tomato Pasta Bake 

Fruity Friday 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza / Savoury Beef 

Mince in Yorkshire Pudding 

Full details on school website 

 

Zoom Club 

Please ensure all booking forms for May 

are returned before 12th April.  Thank you 

 

 

All clubs run from 

3:20pm and until 

4:30pm. 

Monday 

KS2 Football - £10 per half term 

Football kit, shin pads and football boots 

required 

KS2 Football Girls only – Free 

Football kit, shin pads and football boots 

required 

Tuesday 

KS2 Multi Sports Training - Free 

Indoor and Outdoor P.E Kit required  

Wednesday 

KS1 Multi Sports - £10 per half term 

Note: 4:15pm finish 

Indoor PE kit required 

Friday 

KS2 Orienteering Training - Free 

Outdoor P.E kit required 

 

If your child would like to join one of the 

clubs, please contact the school office. 

Decorate an Egg Competition 

Last year the children had great fun 

decorating an egg at home and entering it 

into our competition and therefore we would love the children 

to take part once again.  Eggs can be dipped, swirled, dyed 

using a hardboiled egg or even the shell of an egg.  Let’s give 

our eggs some personality and hopefully we will end up with 

some eggs-traordinary results! 

Eggs need to be in school by Wednesday, 10th April ready 

and waiting to be judged on Friday, 12th April.  Good luck.  

Prizes will be awarded to the winners.   

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

The children are invited to take part in an Easter Bonnet 

Parade, which will take place on Friday, 12th April.  We shall 

have a catwalk runway for the children to parade and there 

will be prizes for the best bonnets. 

 

 

 

Parking 

Can all parents/carers please ensure 

they do not park on the yellow zig zag 

lines or block our neighbours entrances. 

Please can you show consideration to the residents in 

Newhouse Lane when parking your cars. 

 

Anti Social Behaviour 

Parents should contact the police, by dialling 101, to inform 

of incidents of anti-social or undesirable behaviour.  The 

skate park is not part of the school. 

 

 



E-mail: nursery@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk 

Phone: 01902 372558 

Newhouse Lane, Albrighton, WV7 3QS 

 

 

 
  

Albrighton Primary School 
are pleased to announce the opening of… 

Day Nursery  

BRAND NEW SETTING! 
Book now to avoid disappointment 

Babies to 2 

years 

Secure, 

nurturing and 

stimulating 

environment 

Open 50 

weeks of the 

year 

7am – 6pm 
Ofsted 

registered  

E-mail: nursery@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk 

Phone: 01902 372558 

Newhouse Lane, Albrighton, WV7 3QS 
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